Summary, May 12, 2025 vestry meeting, Trinity Episcopal Church, Apalachicola FL Full minutes of the meetings are available on request.

The Vestry of Trinity Episcopal Church, Apalachicola, met on May 12, 2025. Attendees included church leaders and committee members; no guests were present. The meeting opened with prayer and Scripture reflection (Luke 6:1-11), followed by updates on various prayer needs.

The April minutes were approved, and the Treasurer reported strong financial health, with revenue above budget and April expenses below budget. The Finance Committee reported on an internet upgrade and associated budgeting plans.

Junior Warden Kerry Petty reported on several facility issues, including possible PW floor replacement, repainting, and appliance concerns in BH kitchen. A meeting will be scheduled to explore kitchen renovation options. Furniture and storage discussions raised concerns about space sharing and possible reorganization. Landscaping costs and responsibilities were reviewed, including Trinity's new role maintaining Gorrie Square.

Upcoming events include a reception for Kristin Anderson (retiring after 40 years), a vestry retreat, concerts, and the Bishop's annual visitation. Trinity Sunday picnic planning is underway. A liability policy for the church golf cart is in place until September.

No major decisions were made. The meeting closed with a prayer and adjourned at 6:22 PM.